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Bentley Heath CE Primary School 
Public Consultation on Admission Arrangements for 2023-24 

In accordance with the School Admissions Code 2021, Bentley Heath Church 
of England Primary School is required to consult on its arrangements at least 
every 7 years or where changes to the arrangements are proposed. 

Our draft Admissions Policy for the academic year 2023-24 is available to 
view on our website at https://www.bentley-heath.solihull.sch.uk/admissions 
and a copy is available from the school office.   

Please note that proposed changes to the criteria are shown highlighted in 
yellow and there are other changes to the definitions and explanations for 
clarity. 

Comments are welcome on any aspect of our admission arrangements and 
can be sent via email to Lisa Kinney, Clerk to the Governors at 
office@bentley-heath.solihull.sch.uk  or directly to the School in a sealed 
envelope marked Consultation on Admission Arrangements, for the attention 
of Lisa Kinney. 

This consultation process will commence on 20th December 2021 and 
conclude on 31st  January 2022.  Once the consultation has closed, 
comments and feedback will be considered by the Governors. 

Yours sincerely 

Lisa Kinney 
Clerk to the Governing Board 

Cc Local Academy Board 


